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Comments: Ms. Hooley,

Good afternoon!

Once again LPEA thanks you for this information and we are actually submitting the same commentas last time.
LPEA appreciates the opportunity to review this plan. We understand the scope of the planned workand just want
to share that if any prescribed burns are to take place in the vicinity of any LPEA Power lines we would like to be
contacted ahead of time and made aware of the dates and area near our power lines. We request that the
notification be at least a week in advance of work beginning so that the site might be visited and concerns
shared.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns or burning work in area of LPEA Power Lines.

LPEA is always available to work with anyone concerned about safety around any of our facilities.

Thank you,

Johnnie



